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February 27, 2018

Tuolumne County Transportation Council
Attn: Darin Grossi

28S. Green Street

Sonora, CA 95370

Re: Restano/Stewart/Mono Crosswalk Project
Dear Darin:

Due to project constraints associated with constructing the Restano/Stewart/Mono Crosswalk Project
the City will not be moving forward with this project. The City is hereby requesting that the $25,000
in Bic/Ped LTF funds currently allocated to the project be reallocated to the reimburse the State for
City costs related to the Sonora Park n Ride Project in the amount of $10,734. The City was not able
to secure the property and therefore the project cannot proceed. The City request that the remaining
$14,266 be allocated to the Dragoon Gulch Trail Project.

Very trqu yours,

AT L
Pimothy A. Miller
City Administrator



